
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Bettendorf School District Parent/Guardian, 

You are receiving this letter because you reside within the boundaries of 
Southeast Little League and your child is eligible to participate in the 'Best' Little 
League program in the QCA. 

Join us for the 2019 Little League Baseball Season at Prairie Heights Park! 

We are excited to announce Online Registration is now available! Please visit 
our website at www.southeastlittleleague.com and register today! 

However, if you wish to register the traditional way, registration will be held on 
Saturday, February 16, 2019 at Modern Woodmen Park from 9:00 A.M. to 2:00 
P.M. Please complete the attached registration form and bring it with you to 
registration. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact one of the following; 

Thomas Mason IV, League President 
563.505.5238/sellprez@gmail.com 
 
Greg Swanson, Player Agent 
563.528.4405/swansongrega@gmail.com 
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